
TRAC MEETING NOTES 

August 25, 2024 

 

Attendees:  Ginger Bulkeley, Chair 

  Scott Sweet, Vice Chair 

  Tim Schad, Secretary 

  Mike Duval, Resident 

 

Meeting notes from 8/25/24 were presented and approved. 

 

 The Chair met with the Selectmen to review the list presented to them in August 

for current recorded data available.  The Selectman will give current information 

they have, and request that the Road Agent bring current recorded information.  

We would like the Road Agent to supply current fall projects. 

 Tim Schad submitted road plans created from DOT maps as a base to look at 

this fall’s projects.  It is most important to create digital maps for 2025. 

 Review culvert/owner maintenance. 

 Scott & Tim to create material specs for and get proposals from vendors for 3” 

stone, 2” stone, 1 ½” ledge pack, 1” hardpack, and sand. 

 


